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SUSTAINABILITY IN PUBLICATION LINE 

 

Dear Scientists, 

With its 35th issue, Journal of Turkology Researches (TÜBAR) is 

now halfway through its 19th year. While it is gratifying that we are 

walking steady, we know that it requires sustainability. And to have such 

“sustainable” position, we plan to make some changes in the next issue of 

our journal when it turns 19. These changes will -definitely- be shaped 

and finalized with the resolution of the Editorial Board; however 

questions which will be included in the agenda for sure can be listed as 

follows: 

1. Publication line of TÜBAR: In what field do the articles 

published till now position TÜBAR? Is this field in full 

compliancy with the commitments of the journal? 

2. What are the common and distinctive features of the journal 

compared with the other journals published in the same field? 

3. What are the weaknesses and strengths of TÜBAR –as a 

periodical-?  

4. The point which we have reached requires which type of 

publications in the future? 

5. Is the online website of TÜBAR satisfactory? What kind of 

improvements are necessary, if any? 

The Editorial Board is open to requests and proposals of the 

readers and scientists in this respect. 

Having said that; some changes in the Editorial Board, which has 

been serving with same members for long time now, would also be 

necessary. 
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The “TÜBAR Articles Index” (provided for each set of five issues 

since the publication of the 15th issue) prepared for the 40th issue will be 

inclusive of all articles published till then. 

However, due to the fact that the articles index has reached a big 

volume, the following indexes will be including only those published 

after the 40th issue. 

With each new issue published, we are hoping to surpass the 

previous ones and achieve something better… 
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